Attachment C: Stakeholder Letters of Support 
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December 8, 2009 


 


James M. Boiano, MS, CIH  


Senior Industrial Hygienist 


NIOSH  


Surveillance Branch, Mail Stop R-17  


4676 Columbia Parkway  


Cincinnati, Ohio 45226-1998  


 


Dear Mr. Boiano,  


 


The Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates, Inc. appreciates the 


opportunity to collaborate with the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health 


(NIOSH) on its implementation of a web-based survey of healthcare workers. It is our 


understanding the purpose of this survey is to generate current information characterizing 


worker exposures, health and safety practices, and use of exposure controls of selected 


occupations within various healthcare workplaces. The Society of Gastroenterology 


Nurses and Associates, Inc. is dedicated to the health and safety of (occupations of 


members) and recognizes the value of NIOSH’s research will contribute towards 


improving healthcare worker safety and more specifically the safety and health of our 


members.  The Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates, Inc. will help NIOSH 


survey our members and promote the survey when appropriate to do so.  We agree that, at 


the conclusion of the survey, NIOSH will provide the Society of Gastroenterology Nurses 


and Associates, Inc. with aggregate results for our members who complete the survey.  


Thank you for this opportunity to be involved with this important survey.  


 


Sincerely, 


 


 
Cynthia M. Friis 


Director of Education and Practice 
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July 17, 2009 


 


James M. Boiano, MS, CIH 


Senior Industrial Hygienist 


NIOSH 


Surveillance Branch, Mail Stop R-17 


4676 Columbia Parkway 


Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998 


 


Re: Letter of support concerning the NIOSH Surveys of Healthcare Workers and Management Health and 


Safety Practices 


 


Dear Mr. Boiano, 


 


The American Association of Nurse Anesthetists (AANA) is the professional association for more than 


39,000 nurse anesthetists and student nurse anesthetists dedicated to providing quality anesthesia care in 


the United States.  Certified registered nurse anesthetists (CRNAs) provide approximately 30 million 


anesthetics each year in this country and, in some states, are the sole anesthesia providers in nearly 100 


percent of the rural hospitals.  


 


The AANA appreciates the opportunity to collaborate with the National Institute for Occupational Safety 


and Health (NIOSH) on its implementation of a web-based survey of healthcare workers. It is our 


understanding that the purpose of this survey is to generate information characterizing healthcare worker 


exposures, health and safety practices, and the use of exposure controls of selected occupations within 


various healthcare workplaces. The AANA is dedicated to the health and safety of CRNAs and recognizes 


the value NIOSH’s research will contribute towards improving healthcare worker safety and CRNA 


safety, more specifically. The AANA will help NIOSH survey our members and promote the survey when 


appropriate to do so. Thank you for this opportunity to be involved with this important survey.  


 


Sincerely,  


 


 
 


Jackie S. Rowles, CRNA, MBA, MA, FAAPM 


President 
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